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Page 7, B. Response, paragraph 2, sentence 2: | recommend NOT stating "any" threat. How
about "the likely" or "any likely” threat?

Page 8, C. Discussion, paragraph 3, sentence 1: Again, the word "any". My training and
experience just makes me shy away from words like any, all, never, etc. unless they truly are
absolute.

Page 9, paragraph 1, sentence 1: Again, the word "any". Suggestion: "These data indicate
that petroleum hydrocarbons remaining in soil exhibit very low volatility and solubility."

Page 13, paragraph 3, senterice 3: Again, the word "any". It doesn't add anything to the
sentence and could be omitted without the sentence losing any impact.

Page 14, paragraph 3, sentences 1 and 2: The phrase "will likely" is used. The analytical
data do not indicate this to be true. Suggestion, replace with "may".

Page 16, paragraph 5: "probable" and "will likely". See above comments.

Otherwise, great write-up. The case should have been closed years ago.
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